
My name is Hannelore Buckenmeyer and I live in Portland, Oregon. It's very important to me 
that you pass HB 2020, the Clean Energy Jobs bill.  
 
I used to work for the Oregon Wine Board and have a deep understanding of the impact of 
climate change on our viticulture industry.  Nearly $6B in revenue is generated by the wine 
industry annually and that number continues to grow.  However, the industry is in jeopardy.  As 
temperatures rise and climate events become more severe, grapes like pinot noir will lose their 
acidity and complexity, which are part of what makes them so prized world wide. This will have 
a significant negative impact on the jobs supported by the wine industry today.  And, this is just 
one of Oregon's many agricultural industries that is vulnerable to the impact of climate chaos. 
 
Now is not the time to bow to industry groups who want to weaken HB 2020.  Now is the time to 
be bold and visionary and protect Oregon's industries, our families, and our way of life.  We 
don't have any time to spare.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hannelore 
 


